
A Night in the City: Celebrating 10 years of FSMA 

Saturday, April 20, 2024 

7:00PM – 10:00PM

*This event is intended for adults only.  Only those over the age of 21 will be permitted to 

attend.*  

 

Location:  The Mill, 1007 N. Orange Street, 3rd 

Floor, Wilmington, Delaware 19801.  

Please use the Tatnall Street entrance of The 

Nemours Building in between 11th and Delaware 

Avenue to enter The Mill.  An elevator is 

available. 
 

Parking:  

Street parking is available for free in the City of 

Wilmington after 6pm.  A pay to park garage is 

located on the corner of 11th and Tatnall Street 

and is the closest garage to the entrance of The 

Nemours Building where the Mill is located. 

Attire:  

There is no dress code for the event!  We welcome guests in whatever is most comfortable for 

you, from jeans to cocktail attire, we are happy to have you supporting our event!  

Ticket Bar:  

Beer, wine, mocktails and non-alcoholic beer will be available for purchase at the bar with 

tickets.  Drink tickets can be purchased for $5 each or 5 for $20 at registration and during the 

event with card or cash (exact change only).  Drink tickets are also available for purchase ahead 

of time by visiting the payment page on the event website. (On payment form under Payment 

Type dropdown, select “Special Event”. On payment form in Other Details field, enter “drink 

tickets.”)   

 

Donations: All proceeds from A Night in the City, including ticket sales, cash bar purchases, and 

donations to silent auction and the donor wall will benefit First State Montessori Academy. We 

greatly appreciate your support. 

 
For further information or questions about the event, please contact Becky Phillips at 302.598.0103 or 



Rebecca.a.corlett@gmail.com 

 

mailto:Rebecca.a.corlett@gmail.com

